
FILED 8/14/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 07922-2025 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

AAMEPICAN 
BROADBAND +■ TELECOMMUNICATIONS 

August 12, 2025 

Adam Teitzman, Commission Clerk 
Room 152, Gunter Building 
August 12, 2025 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

RE: American Broadband and Telecommunications Company, 2025 Lifeline Data 

Request Responses 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

American Broadband and Telecommunications Company LLC “AMBT”, hereby claims 

that the information provided in response to Question 5 (c), 5 (f), and 9 (b) of the Commission 

Staff’s 2025 Annual Lifeline Data Request contains confidential information that should be 

held exempt from public disclosure. Pursuant to Rule 25-22.006 (5), Florida Administrative 

Code), the attached sealed envelope contains the document with the confidential 
information highlighted. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this letter by stamping the extra copy of this letter and 
returning the same to me. 

Thank you for your assistance with this filing. 

Sincerely, 

American Broadband and Telecommunications 
Company, LLC 

Mark Widbin 
Chief Compliance Officer 

Enclosure 


